

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

December 9, 2021

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Monday, November 29, 2021, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lima, Abreu, Lopes and Dunn, requesting that the Administration review fees as they relate to solar energy projects. (Ref'd 03/14/19) (04/17/19-request that Danny Romanowicz provides the Committee with a breakdown of all solar jobs in the city, to include fees charged by the city, per project; tabled) (04/19/19-letter sent to Danny Romanowicz requesting info outlined above) (05/23/19-response received from Danny Romanowicz, shared with all Councillors via email on 05/24/19) (11/13/19-tabled 90 days)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Lima, the Committee VOTED: To recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lima, Abreu, Lopes and Dunn, requesting that the Administration review fees as they relate to solar energy projects. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Councillor Linda M. Morad, Chairperson

Linda M. Morada

LMM: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

March 14, 2019

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that a letter be sent to the Mayor's office requesting that the Administration review fees as they relate to solar energy projects. (To be Referred to the Committee on Finance.)

Scott J. Lima, Councillor Ward Five

Ian Abreu, Councillor at Large

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six

Hugh G. Dunn, Councillor Ward Three